
From: no-reply@caspio.com
To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 12:09:53 PM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/05/2021 12:07:46

Commenter Info:
Jordan Foos
908 Dakota St
Yankton SD, 57078
Email: jrfoos616@gmail.com  Phone:

Comments :
I fully support increasing the amount of the beneficiary fund from 5% of the fund to 15% to go
toward charging stations. It is becoming abundantly more apparent that most major
automakers will be shifting heavily toward EVs. Not only will an increase of charging stations
in the state make the rollout of EVs smoother, it will help support efforts to create a
sustainable, carbon-free transportation sector in the state.
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